
Confirmation	of	Compliance	Letter	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Re:	 Confirmation	of	Compliance	

	

	received	the	packet	of	information	regarding	California’s	
Proposition	65	warning	obligations.		We	will	comply	with	the	obligations	and	provide	a	
clear	and	reasonable	warning	to	our	customers.		The	warning	will	be	displayed	at	the	retail	
point	of	sale	or	on	the	display	of	the	wood	products	being	sold.			

	

Sincerely,		

	

	

	

	

Dear Western Timber Products

Western Timber Products, Inc.
610 W Hubbard
Suite 203/204
Coeur d' Alene, ID 83814


	Formfieldnr4: 
	Formfieldnr2: 


